
 
CORRIGENDUM NO. 1 

INVITATION FOR SUBMISSION OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) 
THROUGH EPADS 

 CONSULTANCY SERVICES OF THE THIRD-PARTY MONITORING CONSULTANT 
(TPMC) FOR QUALITY ASSURANCE & QUALITY CONTROL FOR EXPANSION OF 

TERMINAL BUILDING AND ALLIED FACILITIES AT ALLAMA IQBAL 
INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT (AIIAP), LAHORE 

 
The following amendments in the Advertisement published in the national dailies dated: 

19th May 2024 are being made through this Corrigendum no. 1. 
Invitation 
Reference 

Original Provision Revised Provision 
First Para Pakistan Civil Aviation Authority [PCAA], invites Request For Proposal (RFP) from the 

consultant firms/JVs possessing engineering 
consultancy experience and expertise in 
buildings, Airports and Aviation Projects who are 
registered with PEC [with profile codes 0546 and 
1216] and on Active Taxpayers List of the 
Federal Board of Revenue for the subject 
mentioned Consultancy Services. Method of 
selection will be Quality and Cost Based 
Selection [QCBS] Method under PPRA Procurement of Consultancy Services 
Regulations, 2010 

Pakistan Civil Aviation Authority [PCAA], intends to hire the services of a reputed Consultancy Firm in 
Joint Venture (JV) with an International Firm 
possessing engineering consultancy experience and 
expertise in buildings, Airports and Aviation Projects 
who are registered with PEC [with profile codes 0546 
and 1216] and on Active Taxpayers List of the 
Federal Board of Revenue for the subject 
mentioned Consultancy Services. Method of 
selection will be Quality and Cost Based 
Selection [QCBS] Method under PPRA Procurement of Consultancy Services Regulations, 
2010  

 
All other Terms and Conditions of the Advertisement published in the National Dailies 
and EPADS on 19th May 2024 shall remain the same. 

 
Director (P & D), 
Planning and Development Directorate, Headquarters, 
Pakistan Civil Aviation Authority, Terminal-1, JIAP 
Karachi, Ph # (92-21) 99242773 Ext. 2081. 
Fax # (92-21) 99242683: 
Email: director.pdev@caapakistan.com.pk 

contmgntbranch@gmail.com 
 
 
 

 


